
CARAVAN GROUP IN MANJIMUP 
Seven members plus partners and friends made good use of the mainly good weather to enjoy the trip. Apart from 
sightseeing this interesting area the group shared stories around the camp fire and had a pub meal or two. Of 
course there was also a happy hour every evening. Finally the rain poured down as people were packing up. This 

trip followed another successful trip to the Stirling Ranges a month or so previous. Number 112 -  19th Nov 2022 


